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I am sure that if any of us were in that room where that baby is alive we would want to step in to protect them. 
Why should there be a difference when we stand in parliament at a distance.  
Please make adjustments to allow care for these babies as it is the right thing to do.  
Hi my name is Megan. I am a member of the medical profession and a mum.  
I believe that medical care for a child born alive post abortion is essential to our humanity. We can not let a 
new born suffer in such a way whether the mother wants the child or not.  
If we are not willing to care for the most vulnerable of society then I am unsure what is happening to our world. 
To allow a baby to suffer unattended is abhorrent and tragic.  

Sincerely, Megan Voigt 
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